
Hello all, 

This is a reminder that the scheduler for Test 3 will open at midnight on Thursday, November 7 (the 
midnight between Wednesday evening and Thursday morning).  The dates of the actual exam will be 
Thursday, November 21 through Saturday, November 23.  Please schedule your exam as soon as the 
scheduler becomes available to you, so you are certain to get your preferred time slot. 

A couple of reminders.  First, enough testing slots will be made available for everyone taking the exam.  
If the slots are full when you try to schedule your test, keep trying.  More time slots will become 
available up until the first day of the testing window.  However, if you wait until the afternoon of the last 
day of the testing window to attempt scheduling your exam, you will not be able to sit for your test.  
There is no “stand-by” testing, and the testing center does not “have to” let you take your exam. 

Second, I do not control the scheduling or operations of the testing center.  Telling me to open more 
slots, asking me to allow you to reschedule or swap a time slot with a friend, or give you extended time 
because you are running late will not accomplish anything.  All schedule changes, if possible, can be 
handled through the Proctored Exams tab in casa.  If you miss your exam for any reason, you can 
reschedule if there are available slots remaining.  Do whatever possible to make the appointment for 
your exam so you are not stuck hoping that an additional time slot opens up for you. 

This exam will be entirely multiple choice, meaning that you will see you entire grade as soon as you are 
done taking the exam.  The number of questions and point breakdown will be discussed during the exam 
review.  Your highest score on Practice Test 3 will count as extra credit (5% will be added to your exam 
grade).  These extra points cannot be transferred to other grades or “banked” for future exams.  They 
will count only for this test.  Regardless of the deadline for the Practice Test, do not complete it after 
you take your exam.  As the name implies, it is practice for the test. 

As before, you will be permitted a calculator, which you provide, for this exam.  Make sure it is one that 
you are comfortable with the operation of. 

I will be providing an additional test review session on Monday, 11/18 from 12:00-1:00 in the Alumni 
and Athletic Center,Room 2001B.  If you wish to attend, feel free to drop in.  No appointment is needed. 

Please do not fall apart now.  There are only a few weeks to go, and we need to push though! 

Good luck. 

 


